
InterOffice Memo 

 

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer 

Date: May 25, 2004 

Subject: The FY 2005 Asphalt Patching and Paving Program 

Project Number: ST 05-02 

 

Seven potential bidders purchased plans for the referenced project.  Three bids were received and 

opened at 10:00a.m. on May 25, 2004. 

 

The results are listed below: 

 

Company TOTAL 

Brothers Asphalt Paving, Addison IL $177,735.00 

R.W. Dunteman, Addison IL $206,809.00 

James D. Fiala Paving, Bolingbrook IL $260,851.00 

Engineer’s Estimate $204,580.00 

 

The Asphalt Patching and Paving Program was previously titled “Asphalt Utility Cuts Program”.  

The name was changed this year to better reflect the nature of the program and to attract more 

bidders. 

 

Brothers Asphalt Paving has performed satisfactorily on previous Village contracts. 

 

The Engineering Division recommends the award of this contract to Brother’s Asphalt Paving of 

Addison, IL. 

 

File: ST 05-02 


